
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers                    17th September 2021 

Wow I can’t believe that another week has gone by and how lucky we have been to have the beautiful weather, which I believe will be 
carry on for a little while as well.  

Visits 

Our first trip out this year was on Tuesday. A huge well done to the year 4 children who had their first swimming lesson at the Heights 
on Tuesday.  They had a lot of fun and are so excited for the rest of their lessons.  Thank you to the team for ensuring that everything 
was in place for the children to go.  

Our aim is the children to be able to get out and about and undertake visit as part of the curriculum. To help us with this we need to 
have the paper work in as soon as possible.  The first document we need in by 25th September at the very latest is the EV3 trip form.  
We are unable to take any child out with out signed permission and we would really appreciate your help by sending it in before this 
date.  

Wrap around care 

We are so proud that we are now open from 7.45 until 6 Monday to Fridays. 

The cost of breakfast club is £2.50 per child per session and the cost of after school club is £5 until 5pm and £6 until 6pm. We still have 
places for both. Please can you email admin@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk if you like to book a place or have any questions.  

Fun clubs 

We are currently in the process of organising fun clubs and are hoping to get the letter out to you early next week to start making 
bookings. Clubs will include Lego, Gardening, Sports to name but a few and will go on from the end of school until 3.30 from year 1 
upwards. For so many years these have been free of charge but from this year there will be a charge for them which will be £1 a session. 
It will be on a first come first served basis and the money will also need to be paid in full.  More information will be included in the letter 
but we are really looking forward to these going ahead!   

New ways of working 

I just want to say an amazing thank you to all for working with us and supporting us with lunchboxes.  As the email earlier in the week 
stated we would be giving parents an extra week if needed to purchased one that is plastic and washable. As from Monday these will 
be the only lunchboxes we require in school. I have attached photos once again of examples of types that we require: 

 

 

Remember that as a school we have supported by buying ones as well which we can provide for you, just come to the office and see a 
member of staff.   

Snacks 

Just to remind you again about snack - Now that we are with our new catering company Chartwells, they have requested that all snack 
money is handed in via an envelope with your child’s name, class and snack choices for the week on a Monday morning. We are not 
able to take any money/orders on any other day during the week. Going forward, they are only offering toast, apple juice, orange 
juice or milk as snack options – there will no longer be teacakes or crumpets on offer. Please do not pay for your child’s snack via 
bank transfer as it can no longer be the school’s responsibility to deal with snack, it must all be done through the kitchen. Chartwells 
organise all of the snacks, we will just be passing the information onto them.  We can now only take the money in an envelope. If 
you need some envelopes the office can provide you with some.  

Data sheets & outstanding forms 

On Monday of next week, we will be sending out the data forms for each child. These will need to be checked and signed by yourselves 
to make sure all the details we have are correct. For safeguarding reasons, we MUST have at least two contact numbers for each child, 
so please make sure you have provided us with two or more people that we are able to contact if needed. We will also be sending out 
any outstanding forms that we have not received back from you. Please make sure all forms are handed back in by Friday 24th September.  

Finally, I just wanted to say a really big thank you to everyone. It always takes a little while at the beginning of any academic year for 
everyone to get into new routines as things change. As a school we are very different from where we were a couple of years ago, we 
are now a 2-11 primary school with an attached resource provision, we have over 170 children on roll, undertaken a massive building 
programme and tried to support everyone through the COVID pandemic. In future if there are any changes that need to be put into 
place we will make sure you are given adequate notice and be more explicit of what we need.  

Thanking you all again for your support in helping us be that TEAM that TRUST each other, which is our motto. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Gilbert. 



 

 

 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main 
option 

Macaroni Cheese Chicken Filo Pie Roast Gammon Beef Bolognese Fish Fingers 

Vegetarian 
option 

Vegetable Burrito 
Wrap 

BBQ Beans with 
Cornbread 

Sweet Potato & 
Chickpea Roast 

Butternut Squash 
and Tomato Bake 

with Rice 

Veggie Nuggets 

Comes 
with 

Green Beans 
Sweetcorn 

Peas 
Broccoli 

Roast Potatoes 
Carrots 

Cabbage 

Broccoli 
Sweetcorn 

Chips 
Beans 
Peas 

Dessert Raspberry Ripple Ice 
Cream 

Brownie Shortbread Biscuit 
with Fruit Slices 

Berry & Peach Oaty 
Crumble with 

Custard 

Orange, Sultana & 
Carrot Cake Slice 

Daily favourites include jacket potatoes with a choice of filling or tomato pasta  

UNIFORM 

• Red sweatshirt or cardigan with School Logo 

• White shirt or polo shirt                   
• Grey/black shorts, trousers, skirt or pinafore dress  
• Red gingham “Summer dress” (during the Summer months) with white socks  
• Grey tights or white socks with skirt or pinafore  

P.E KIT 

• White or red T-Shirt 
• Black shorts                                      
• Plimsolls        
• Tracksuit bottoms 

• Trainers 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

All children are expected to be in school every day unless they are ill. If your child is not able to attend 
school, please contact the school office on 01983 407217 by 8:20am.  

All children who arrive after 8:35 need to sign in the late book at the office and will receive a late mark in 
the register.  

Any children later than 9am will be recorded as late and if this is a regular occurrence, this will be flagged 
up to the Education and Inclusion Officer who will then be in touch with you.  

 

 

 

Dates for the diary: 
Tuesday 21st September – Year 4 Swimming lesson @ The Heights Leisure Centre 

Monday 18th – Friday 29th October – Half term 

 

Covid questions or concerns 

If you have any concerns regarding a positive lateral flow or PCR test, or if someone 
in your household tests positive for Covid, please call us or email us on 
covid@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk immediately so we can support you. 

 

 

mailto:covid@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk


SCHOOL LUNCHES ARE £2.15 

SANDWICH/BAGUETTE FILLING 

CHOICES ARE HAM, CHEESE OR 

TUNA. 
 

 

PE DAYS – COME TO SCHOOL IN PE KIT 
MONDAY – MALTA & GALAPAGOS 

TUESDAY – MALTA & GALAPAGOS 

WEDNESDAY – ZIG ZAG, ICELAND & JAMAICA 

THURSDAY – MALDIVES & NEW ZEALAND 

FRIDAY – ICELAND & JAMAICA 

 

 

 

  

  

    

  

  

  

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

USEFUL INFORMATION 

CLASS EMAILS 

zigzag.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk 

maldives.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk  

newzealand.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk  

malta.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk  

galapagos.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk 

iceland.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk  

jamaica.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk 

hawaii.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk  
 

SNACK CHOICES ARE: 

TOAST – 25p 

JUICE (APPLE / ORANGE) – 30p 

MILK – 50p 

BREAKFAST CLUB RUNS EVERY 

MORNING FROM 7:45AM.  

THIS MUST BE BOOKED AT LEAST A 

WEEK IN ADVANCE AND IS £2.50 PER 

CHILD PER SESSION. 

PLEASE PICK UP A BOOKING FORM 

FROM THE OFFICE. 

ALL ABSENCES NEED TO BE 

CONFIRMED IN WRITING EITHER 

FILLING OUT ONE OF OUR SLIPS, 

SENDING IN A NOTE FROM 

HOME OR VIA EMAIL 

WE NOW OFFER AFTER SCHOOL CARE.  

SESSIONS RUN FROM 2:30-5:00PM OR 

2:30-6:00PM. 

THIS ALSO NEEDS TO BE BOOKED AT 

LEAST A WEEK IN ADVANCE. 

PLEASE PICK UP A BOOKING FORM 

FROM THE OFFICE. 

PLEASE MAKE SURE ALL 

UNIFORM, PE KITS, LUNCH 

BOXES AND WATER BOTTLES ARE 

NAMED TO PREVENT THEM 

FROM GETTING LOST. 

mailto:zigzag.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk
mailto:maldives.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk
mailto:newzealand.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk
mailto:malta.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk
mailto:galapagos.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk
mailto:iceland.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk
mailto:jamaica.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk
mailto:hawaii.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


